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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Redwood Christmas Fair 

Wednesday 11th December at 10am-1pm 

It’s that time of year again, where we start thinking about the festive season and the elves are 

busy making lots of wonderful treats for us! 

 

We welcome families and friends to join us this year for festive events and shopping at our 

Chrismas Markets. 

 

Other attractions include:  
• The school choir who will be performing some Christmas favourites. 

• Student-run arts, crafts, games and competition stalls. 

• Gift ideas & stalls offering a variety of gifts and goodies.  

• Santa will be here in his Christmas grotto. 

• A variety of hot and cold refreshments - hot dogs, hot chocolate & much more! 

 

How You Can Help? 

• Can you offer some time to help on the day? If so, please contact Justin for more details. 

• You could drop off any donations of chocolate, bottles or toys for the tombola’s and raffles.  

• If you have a local business and can offer any donations for stall or raffle prizes, we would 

would be more than grateful and happy to help advertise your business on the day as a thank 

you.  

• Please just come along, bring all your friends and family and enjoy a festive day which will 

get you in the mood for the holiday season! 

 

CHOCOLATE NON-UNIFORM DAY- FRIDAY 6th DECEMBER  

 

On Friday 6th December, we will be holding a non-uniform day and ask that students come to school 

wearing their festive jumpers or just their own clothes if they prefer, along with a donation of 

chocolate for our chocolate tombola. We will be very grateful for any donations.  

 

Information for Companies, Organisations & Businesses 

If you or someone you know, runs a local business and they would like to be present at the event to 

run a stall, please contact the school office to register interest by Friday 7th December.  

 

Thank you from all of us at Redwood!! 
 


